
From: Pat Murphy [mailto:pmurphy5555@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 3:06 PM 
To: SWF Exhibits <SWF.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Predictive Scheduling Bill 

 

We strongly oppose this bill.  With the advent of high minimum wage and the new paid 
sick leave, some of our four restaurant locations are barely showing a profit.  The 
burden of the proposed scheduling requirements would be a nightmare.   
  
Patrick and Nancy Murphy 
Restaurant Owners 
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